
 

 
 
 
 
 
                      
 

 
***Special SUMMER Weekly Newsletter 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Blessed are those who have not seen and have 
believed.” John 20:29. Tomorrow, July 3, is St. Thomas’ 
Feast Day.  As people of faith, we believe in God our 
Creator, without directly seeing or touching Jesus like 
St. Thomas was able to. How many times in our daily 
lives, however, do we observe a masterpiece, or a piece 
of the Master? Look around and see the messages of 
God’s love for you in every part of your life. 
 

 
 
Summer Hours  
July Office hours:  
Monday & Wednesday 8am-12 pm 
 
New Family Tours - Wednesdays at noon. 
Additional hours are available by appointment if 
needed. 
Health and Safety protocols will be followed. 
 

  

July 17  – 8th grade graduation  

August 1 - Uniform Sale - 10 am to 1 pm 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Re-Opening Schools Mini Update of the Week 
We all will be wearing masks to school next year 
and there are many style options to choose from. 
From OSPI FAQ published June 24, 2020: 
Can students use a face shield instead of a cloth 
face covering? 
Yes, though cloth face coverings have a superior 
ability to capture more droplets from 
speaking, coughing, sneezing, etc. 
For more info see https://tinyurl.com/ospiFAQ  
 

From the HFS Advancement Team: 
Help HFS Spread the Word by sharing our Facebook 
posts! 
https://www.facebook.com/HolyFamilySchoolLacey
/ 
Look for a new post every Monday and Thursday 
morning this summer.  Share these to your page and 
don't forget to tag #hfslacey 
Thanks for helping spread the word about our 
wonderful school! 
If you have any questions, please email hfs 
advancement@holyfamilylacey.com  
 

 

HFS Parents Association Corner 
Thinking ahead for the fall? 
Get your child's uniforms at the HFS Uniform Sale! 
WHEN: Saturday August 1, 10am-1pm 
WHAT: gently used polos, pants, skirts/skorts, 
jumpers, and sweaters in most sizes for a fraction of 
the price. 
ALSO: NEW uniforms!  There will be new sweatshirts 
and polo shirts available.  
 
 *Proceeds from used uniforms benefit the  
HFS Parents Association 
*Want to get started on your commitment hours? 
Please let the PA know if you can help at the  Uniform 
Sale-  hfspa@holyfamilylacey.com  
*Do you have a pop-up canopy that we can borrow 
for the day?  The uniform sale will be held outside! 
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